

To Protect and Promote the Health and the Environment of the People of Kittitas County

March 02, 2009

Alison Kimball, Staff Planner Community Development Services 411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926 MAR 6 3 2003 BY: 9K

Dear Ms. Kimball,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on The Inn At Suncadia Short Plat, SP-09-04. The application indicates that the proposed short plat will be serviced by the Suncadia Environmental Company LLC for a Sanitary Sewer Utility Service and by the Suncadia Water Company which is a public water system for the Suncadia development. Therefore, the short plat has addressed the concerns of the health department and the health department has no further comment.

If you should have any further questions please don't hesitate to contact me by phone 509-962-7005 or email james.rivard@co.kittitas.wa.us.

Sincerely,

James Rivard

James Rward

Environmental Health Supervisor

Kittitas County Public Health Department

